
 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 
Dear BHS Alumni, Teacher, or Class Friend, 

 
You and your guest are invited to attend the Brownton All School Reunion, to be held at the Brownton Area Civic 
Center (former BHS west wing and gym) on Saturday, July 27, 2019. 
 
The schedule for the evening is as follows: 

 5:00 pm—Social/cash bar 
 6:30 pm—2-meat buffet meal 
 7:30 pm—Program with After Glow at 8 pm. 

  Music by Charlie Warner, class of ‘72.  
 

Registration forms are included with this mailing; your tickets can be picked up Friday night at the Brownton  
Community Center 7:30-9:30 p.m. or Saturday, July 27, beginning at 4 p.m. at the Brownton Area Civic 
Center. 
 
There are already a number of other events scheduled for the weekend including: 

 Friday 7:29-9:29 pm: BHS Superhero Discussion at Brownton Community Center.  Come prepared to 
share who you think is a BHS Superhero from athletes to musicians to drama to ?  Should be a fun 
time reminiscing BHS grads. 

 Saturday:  Brownton Bruins Breakfast 9 a.m.  
 Sunday: Pancake breakfast at Grace Lutheran Church 10 a.m.-12:30 p.m. 
 (Additional events organized by the Brownton Days Committee; see enclosed form for more info) 

 
Please return the enclosed registration form by July 1.   On the back of this letter is information re: area lodging 
and campsites. 
 
Be watching/listening for press releases in area media. You can also find us on Facebook at Brownton All School 
Reunion. For more information, contact:  Steve/Linell Loncorich, stevenlinell@gmail.com or 320-583-9793 or 
any of the committee members listed below. 
 

Committee members include: 
Jane and Keith Tongen thsc1kj@embarqmail.com  
Dale and Joan Ewald djewald@nutelecom.net 
Brian and Elaine Schuette bschuette69@gmail.com 
Steve & Linell Loncorich stevenlinell@gmail.com  

Bruce & Jackie Rosenow rosey2@mediacombb.net 
Jim & Konnie Bartels jkaaj@newulmtel.net 
Tim and Julie Olson olsons514@gmail.com 

 
 
The reunion is open to all Brownton High School and McLeod West Graduates and friends.   Please make sure 
that you pass along this information to all BHS graduates.  We have tried to contact all BHS alumni, but know 
we have missed some! McLeod West graduates have not received this mailing but are welcome to attend. 
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